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The summer months have been very productive for special education staff and students.  Ou
Extended School Year program (Summer Learning Adventure) launched on July 11th and just 
ended on August 10th.  30+ students were fully engaged in “fun” reading, writng, math and 
science activities, with a dose of recommended individualized therapi…. all designed to 
maintain the learned skills of our most challenged students.   
 
Individualized Education Plans for all students for the 201-17 school year have been compiled 
and units for various related services, hours required for direct instruction by special educators,
and hours required for paraeducator support in classrooms have driven decisions regarding 
case management, contracted hours for related service providers and building/classroom 
placements for paraeducators. 
 
We are pleased to have all special education staff, contracted services providers and
paraeducators returning for the 2016-17 school year and we welcome the addition ofKimberly 
Plourde, Preschool Teacher to our special education team. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitte 
 
Betty Moor 
Director of Student Support Services 
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